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Dear Parents/Carers,          29th November 2024 

 

As part of our RE curriculum, Year 3 and 4 pupils are learning about the importance of Christmas 

symbols for Christians. In order to bring their learning to life, the children will be visiting St Thomas 

and All Saints Church on the afternoon of Tuesday 10th December to make their own Christingle.  All 

resources will be provided by school –  a list of the dolly mixture ingredients can be provided upon 

request and children will be reminded they are not to eat the sweets from their cocktail sticks until 

they are home.   

 

Members of staff will accompany the children, who will wear high-visibility jackets during the walk to 

and from the church to ensure their safety.  Please ensure your child has a warm, waterproof coat and 

sensible school shoes on this day in case of bad weather.  The children will be back in class before the 

end of the school day. 

 

We feel it is important to give the children learning opportunities outside of the classroom and what 

better way than to visit a place of worship in their own community.   

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Sanders, Miss Isaure and Mrs Thomas 

 


